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Technical Report 

The survival cell of car numbers 06, team Vodafone McLaren Mercedes, and 22, team Marussia F1 
Team, have been replaced yesterday and therefore car numbers 06 and 22 underwent preliminary 
scrutineering before the start of P3. 

  

These two cars were found to be in conformity with the safety requirements of the 2013 FIA Formula 
One Technical Regulations. 

Jo Bauer


